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28th March 2022 

 
Dear Oak Class Parents/Carers          

 

Your child has been invited to take part in an event called “The Big Sing” this year.  It is taking place 

at The Arena, on the Regis School campus on Wednesday 4th May.  The event begins at 9.25 a.m. and 

ends at 1.50 p.m.   The children will need to be in their school uniform.  If any parents are able to 

help on the day, please can you let me know.  You will need to have had a DBS check through the 

school.  Please could you complete the attached slip and consent form and return them to school 

before we break up for Easter. 

 

Under the Universal Free School Meals policy, all children are entitled to a free packed lunch.  Please 

could you indicate on the attached slip if you would like us to order a free packed lunch for the visit 

or whether you would prefer to provide your own. 

 

I will meet you outside the main entrance to The Arena between 9.00 and 9.15 a.m. – we need to be 

seated by 9.20 a.m.  The children will be supervised all day and I will be there to ensure all the 

children are collected.  The children do not need to come into school beforehand and will not need to 

go back at the end of the day.  The day finishes at 1.50 p.m., but as there will be many other schools 

attending, some of whom may be walking back to their schools or getting on coaches, I will delay 

bringing the children back out to the main entrance until about 2.00 p.m., when most of the others 

have left.  This will make it a lot easier for you to collect your child!  If you could please wait in the 

Reception area and I will bring the children to you. 

 

If you really cannot manage to get your child to and from The Arena, and you cannot ask another 

parent to take your child, then regrettably your child will be unable to attend.     

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs S Lloyd, Music Co-ordinator 
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Child’s Name ………………………………………….…………………………………………     Class…………………….………………                                       

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                   please tick 

 

• I am willing for my child to represent the school at the Big Sing on Wednesday 4th May 

 

• I attach the consent form                                                                                                     

 

• I will be able to take my child to The Arena for 9.00 a.m. 

 

• I will collect my child from The Arena at 2.00 p.m. 

 

• I have arranged for …….………………………………………………. to take my child to The Arena 

 

• I have arranged for …….………………………………………………. to collect my child from The Arena 

 

• I would like a packed lunch ordered for my child 

 

• I will provide a packed lunch for my child         

 

• I am unable to arrange transport for my child and they will attend school as usual 

 
 

                                 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


